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Norfolk County Council 
 
 
Ref: HN/12/82/PHA052/ME/CAH 
 

                For immediate release 
14 May 2024 

 
Hethersett Back Lane – Zebra Crossing  

 
Works to install a brand-new crossing, underground electrical connections for the 
beacons, raised section in the road for the crossing, widening and resurfacing of the 
pavements, gully install/repositioning, resurfacing of the road, new road markings, and 
repositioning streetlights is currently programmed to start on or soon after for 28th May 
2024 for approximately 9 weeks weather permitting.  
 
To ensure that works can be completed safely, U78048 Back Lane will need to be closed 
to vehicular through traffic for the duration of the scheme. There will be a fully signed 
diversion route in place to direct traffic around the closure. 
 
Access will be maintained throughout for residents although there may be some 
unavoidable delays during this time for which the County Council apologises. Access 
through the temporary closure for emergency vehicles will be managed by the site 
operatives. 
 
The County Council thanks people for their patience while this improvement work is 
carried out. 
 
The work which will cost £97,000 will be carried out by Norfolk County Council’s 
Community and Environmental Services Department and their contractors. 
 
For further information 
 

Max Emerson, Project Technician, 0344 800 8020. 
 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 
 

http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks


 

 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 
8020 and ask for Sharon Sage or textphone 0344 800 8011 
and we will do our best to help. 
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